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The Primary Eco Wing successfully organized a vibrant and informative flower show on 

February 19 and February 20, 2025 in the school premises. The event aimed to celebrate 

the beauty of nature and educate students about the diversity and importance of plants. 

The flower show showcased the different variety of flowers, trees, and medicinal plants.  

During the flower show students from various classes actively participated in the event, 

they took the stage confidently, sharing insightful information about each plant, including 

its characteristics, uses, and significance. Their articulate presentations demonstrated not 

only their knowledge but also their passion for environmental conservation and botany. 

During the flower show, students from all classes enthusiastically visited the exhibits, 

engaging in interactive discussions with their peers and teachers. The opportunity to learn 

about different plant species and their ecological roles sparked curiosity among the young 

minds. 

In conclusion, the flower show was a resounding success, serving as a platform for 

students to foster a deeper understanding of the environment. The event not only 

showcased the beauty of flora but also instilled a sense of responsibility towards 

preserving and conserving our natural heritage for generations to come. 

 


